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18/07/2018  11:20:232018/2996/P OBJ FLEA KEEBLE Does Agar Grove really need another phone kiosk which are known to attract antisocial behaviours such as 

sex workers and drug dealers?  Not to mention use as a urinal and worse.  These are acknowledged 

problems in this area, so why encourage it?  

Additionally, there is enough street clutter as it is without creating more on the street.  The suggested siting 

would cause a pinch point on Agar Grove which already has problems particularly with bins not being properly 

(re) placed and Camden's lack of enforcement.  It is a nightmare for those who have sight issues, mothers 

with prams, old and disabled users.  Streets are for people to use and should be designated as such.  This 

relocation is a pointless and unwanted proposal.  Please do not allow it to go ahead. Come on Camden, here’s 

your opportunity to IMPROVE our area, not allow it to degrade further.

Page 10 of 11


